
M. J. Caverly
VP-Nuclear Project Development

PPL Bell Bend, LLC
Two North Ninth Street

Allentown, PA 18101-1179
Tel. 610.774.6522 Fax 610.774.2618

micavedy@pplweb.com pp &%
June 25, 2013

Certified Mail Receipt No. 7011 3500 0000 8802 0076

Mr. Joseph J. Buczynski, P.E.
Environmental Program Manager
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Northeast Regional Office
2 Public Square
Wilkes-Barre, Pennsylvania 18711-0790

BELL BEND NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
DEP APPLICATION NO. E40-720
ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF APPRISAL OF PERMIT CONDITIONS
BNP-2013-086 Docket No. 52-039

Reference: J. J. Buczynski (PADEP) letter to T. L. Harpster "Water Obstruction and
Encroachment Permit, E40-720", PADEP-2013-080, dated May 24, 2013.

Enclosed is a signed "Acknowledgment of Apprisal of Permit Conditions" form for the above
referenced Water Obstruction and Encroachment Permit.

Should you have questions or need further clarification regarding this matter, please contact
Gary Petrewski of my staff at gpetrewski @ pplweb.com or 610-774-5996.

Respectfully,

Michael J. Caverly

MJC/kw

Enclosure: As Stated.
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cc: w/o Enclosure

Ms. Laura Quinn-Willingham
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike, Mailstop: T-6 C32
Rockville, MD 20852

Ms. Amy Elliott
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers-Baltimore
District
State College Field Office
1631 South Atherton Street, Suite 102
State College, PA 16801


